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Geneva, 21 August 2003

	Ref:
	TSB Collective-letter 5/9


	

	Tel:
Fax:

E-mail:

	+41 22 730 6071
+41 22 730 5853
tsbsg9@itu.int
	-
To Administrations of Member States of the Union, to ITU-T Sector Members and to ITU-T Associates participating in the work of Study Group 9

	Subject:
	Change of Date and Venue of 
the Study Group 9 Meeting


Dear Sir/Madam, 
1 I should like to inform you that the date and venue of the Study Group 9 meeting (formerly scheduled from 8 to 12 December 2003 in Geneva) have been changed. At the kind invitation of the United States of America, Study Group 9 will now meet from 15 to 21 January 2004 at the Sheraton Waikiki Hotel in Honolulu, Hawaii.

2 The date of the Study Group 9 meeting was selected so as to follow the Pacific Telecommunications Council Annual Telecommunication Conference and Exhibition, PTC04, which is scheduled from 11 to 14 January 2004 in Honolulu. This would enable participants to attend both Study Group 9 and PTC04.  Information concerning PTC04 may be found at (http://www.ptc.org/conference/ptc2004.html).

3 The Study Group 9 meeting will open at 09.30 on the first day, 15 January. The discussions will be held in accordance with decisions taken with reference to the provisions in force. A draft agenda, draft work programme and other information, will be provided in an addendum to this Collective letter at a date closer to the meeting.
4 To this end, particularly concerning accommodation in the Sheraton Waikiki Hotel, a special website will be set up for registration. 

With respect to obtaining visas to visit the United States of America, participants to the meeting will need to meet all current requirements and the United States government stands ready to issue visas in accordance with those requirements. Applicants, however, are kindly requested to apply as soon as possible to ensure sufficient time for the processing of visa applications prior to the start of the meeting.

More information will be supplied to you in a later communication as well as on the Study Group 9 website.

Yours faithfully,

Houlin Zhao

Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau

	Place des Nations
Telephone 
+41 22 730 51 11
Telex 421 000 uit ch
E-mail:
itumail@itu.int

CH-1211 Geneva 20
Telefax
Gr3:
+41 22 733 72 56
Telegram ITU GENEVE
www.itu.int

Switzerland

Gr4:
+41 22 730 65 00



ITU-T\COM-T\COM9\COLL\005e.DOC

 

ITU-T\COM-T\COM9\COLL\004e.DOC

15.01.03


